
NMMSS IS SPONSORED BY DOE AND NRC  

NMMSS news 
PUBLISHED PERIODICALLY BY & FOR NMMSS USERS                     December 23, 2008 
 

 

SPECIAL EDITION 
 

NUREG/BR-0007, Rev.6 Published 
 

The NRC wishes to inform industry that it has published its update of NUREG/BR-0007.   
This NUREG was updated to reflect changes to NMMSS reports that become effective  
January 1, 2009. 
 
Link to the updated NUREG: 
 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/brochures/br0007/r6/index.html 
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Additional Protocol Treaty Rule issued by the NRC 
 
On December 23, 2008, the Federal Register published the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's 
direct final rule to implement the Additional Protocol Treaty.  This NRC rule became effective 
December 23, 2008, and has requirements [e.g. 10 CFR 75.11(c) and 110.54(a)] for licensees to 
report certain information within thirty days.  The rule does not impact reporting of data to NMMSS 
and the following is provided as information only. 
 
Licensees who attended the 2008 NMMSS Users and Training Meeting had an opportunity to 
participate in a NRC led session where information about this rule was discussed.  Licensees who 
did not attend the 2008 NMMSS Users and Training Meeting may view the NRC presentation which 
is posted on the NMMSS home page:  
http://www.hss.energy.gov/NMMSS/pdfs/Annual_Users_Meeting/2008_NMMSS_Users_Training_
Meeting/Thomas_Grice-Implementing_the_Additional_Protocol.pdf 
 
This NRC rule action follows the Department of Commerce issuance of its rule for the Additional 
Protocol Treaty in the October 31, 2008 Federal Register.  The link to the Department of Commerce 
rule is:  http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2008/pdf/E8-25559.pdf 
 
The text of the NRC rule to implement the Additional Protocol Treaty can be found at:   
http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2008/pdf/E8-30054.pdf 
 
The NRC's technical points of contact for this rule to implement the Additional Protocol Treaty are 
Thomas Grice, telephone 301-492-3131, and Brian Horn, telephone 301-492-3122. 

 

http://www.hss.energy.gov/NMMSS/pdfs/Annual_Users_Meeting/2008_NMMSS_Users_Training_Meeting/Thomas_Grice-Implementing_the_Additional_Protocol.pdf

